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The 11th Olympiad in Antalya takes place in about ten months.With this «IVV NEWS» 

we want to inform our member countries and single member clubs that all information 

about the organization and the program of the Olympiad can be found on our website at 

«Olympiad 2011 Antalya». We ask you to forward this information to your clubs and 

members. 

   

The Olympiad in Antalya offers a great variety of sports events and cultural ceremonies. 

The participants have the opportunity to experience the natural beauty of the «Turkish 

Riviera» and to enjoy the Turkish hospitality.  

Antalya is a beautiful town with more than 1 million residents, it is world-famous for its 

old harbour and historic quarter being recognised as a UNESCO World Heritage Site. 

The Olympic Village is situated close to the sea surrounded by a wonderful park, and 

near the city centre and the historic harbour. 

  

Registration can be carried out now, or at the Olympic Village before the beginning of 

the Olympiad. Please find the registration forms on the IVV Website as well. 

     

    

IVV Presidium            
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The IVV Head Office will be reorganized from 1st January, 2011. The new opening 

hours are Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays between 08.30am and 12.30pm. I am 

looking forward to receiving your  inquiries.  

  

The IVV Eventbooks are being shipped out this week. Many thanks to all countries for 

your good cooperation. 

 

The orders, discussed in Luxembourg, will be published on the IVV Website soon. 

Currently, they are being finalized, the English versions are being checked with the 

help of our members from Canada and Great Britain. Thank you very much. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful winter season, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

 

Tanja Müller 

IVV Head Office 

 

 


